
          
 

Cemetery Trustee Meeting 
Minutes 

March 4, 2020 
 

Present at meeting:  Mary Dickson, Steve Trombly, Kris Jensen, Ricky Riendeau, Troy Swanick, 
Chris Anton 

 
The meeting was called to order at 9:12 a.m. by Mary Dickson. 
 
1. Minutes from the meeting of 10/9/19 were read.  Kris Jensen made a motion to 

accept the minutes as read.  Steve Trombly seconded.  All in favor. 
 
2. Troy briefed us regarding his request for funds to purchase two new stand up 

mowers.  Chris and Troy gave a presentation and advised us of their 
recommendations.  Kris made a motion to approve up to $15,000 from the Right to 
Inter Fund for the purchase of two stand up mowers.  Steve seconded the motion.  
All voted in favor. 

 
3. In other business, Steve told Troy he would bring him a magazine he saw ref street 

signs for the cemetery.  Kris added that we really need to get going on this issue 
and all agreed.  Troy will provide us with the first sections/streets that he would 
like to have signs for. 

 
4. Troy brought up the subject of only having a few single graves remaining for 

purchase at Riverside.  He is going to come back to us with a plan to create new 
single grave lots and/or to divide up some of the double grave lots.   

 
5. The final topic for discussion was the lifespan of Riverside Cemetery and the land 

set aside for the cemetery at Brox.  Troy will present us with some figures 
regarding how long he thinks we have until we need to start seriously thinking 
about doing something with the Brox land. 

 
6.  Steve made a motion to adjourn the meeting.  Kris seconded the motion.  Meeting 

adjourned at 9:39. 
 

Next meeting:  TBD 
 
Respectfully submitted,    

 
Mary V. Dickson 
March 5, 2020 
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